
 

 
June 15, 2017 
 
 
 
April Fischer, AICP 
Fisher Planning and Development Services, Inc. 
City Manager, City of Belle Isle 
Via Email: aprilfisher73@gmail.com 
 
 
Re:  Hoffner Fruit – Final Plat Approval 
 
 
Dear Mrs. Fisher, 
 
Pursuant to your request, L&S Diversified has performed a review of the plat referenced 
above for conformity with Chapter 177, Florida Statutes and the City of Belle Isle 
Requirements.   

  
 L&S Diversified verified that the PRMs were set by field check performed on June 8th and all 
previous comments have been addressed.  
 
Should you require any further information or clarification, please contact. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Sherry L. Manor, PSM 
President 
L&S Diversified, LLC 
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